
KC Metro Blue Knights 
December 30, 2017 

 
The meeting was called to order by Dusty Wallace Sergeant at Arms. 
 
Tim Hicks President made his comments to the group about his years as president.  He thanked the 
Wallace’s for opening their home to us for the Holiday gathering. 
 
He pasted his President’s badge to Bill Evans as new president. 
 
Bill announced that the next meeting will be held at the Alamo Restaurant  and Lounge, start time is 
1:00. 
 
If you haven’t paid your dues, mail to post office box or bring to next meeting.  If not paid before the 
end of the month, you will have to pay extra for late fees. 
 
No other officers present. 
 
Dusty moved to take the extra food to the Kearney Police Department.  Motion was seconded and 
passed. 
 
Seeing no other business, meeting was adjourned. 
 
Respectfully submitted by  
Laura Harmon in absence of 
 
Al Pearson, Secretary 
 
  

 


